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09. November 2023

Traffic

Fewer parking spaces and one-way traffic regulation for one year
// Reason is construction work on Europaplatz
There will be fewer parking spaces available in the car park on Hermannstraße for around a
year. This is due to construction work on the nearby Europaplatz car park. The
underground car park there is being renovated. Construction site containers have therefore
been set up in parts of the car park on Hermannstraße, for which there is no space on
Europaplatz.

Nine parking spaces are still available in the car park.

The area is also designated as a one-way street. This means that the car park can be
accessed from the direction of Hermannstraße, and entry from Dietrichstraße is no longer
possible for road safety reasons.

Attention construction site
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